REGIONAL INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES, IMPHAL — 795 004
(An Autonomous Institute under the Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Govt of India)

NOTICE
Imphal, the 30" April, 2020

No.RIMS/184/Adm(PG)/2020 : In accordance to the MCC Notice No. RefU-
12021/44/2019/25-MEC dated 29.04.2020 on state counselling, it is hereby informed to all
aspiring candidates of post graduate counselling of Regional Institute of Medical Sciences,
Imphal that any candidate who wants to participate in the State (RIMS) counselling should
resign from their existing seat from Round 1 of NEET-PG, 2020 of All India Quota. All
applicants who got admitted in the 1% Round Counselling of AIQ should bring the resignation

letter before joining the State Quota Counselling.

(Brogen Singh Akoijam)
Dean (Academic)
Regional Instf%te Medical Sciences, Imphal.

Copy to:

\/T./The System Administrator, RIMS,Imphal. He is requested to upload the above notice
to RIMS website.
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